
Public Notice – Okaloosa County Website 
Maintenance Scheduled 

 
 

The www.co.okaloosa.fl.us web site will be down for maintenance on 
Saturday, February 4th, 2017 from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.co.okaloosa.fl.us/


Posted, I.T., January 27, 2017 


